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11th February 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

The Year 10 Reports are now available on Sims Parent app 

 

Please note, alongside the test percentage and an ATL for each subject, your child's 

report also includes a subject performance indicator, which aims to provide a context 

for the test percentage.  

 

Students' test scores are compared to Key Stage 2 data to provide an expected 

score for each subject.  A performance indicator, P, indicates a student's actual test 

score is within a given range of the expected score.  Students scoring significantly 

above this range will be awarded P+, those scoring significantly below the range will 

be awarded P-. 

 

You will have an opportunity to discuss your child's progress in each subject with their 

teachers at the Parents Evening on 24 February 2022, invitations for which have 

already been sent out. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
 

 

Mr L Feaviour 

(Assistant Headteacher – Progress and Achievement)  
 


